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NH Republicans Support Mental Health  
  
  

Concord, NH – Senator Tim Lang (R- Sanbornton) on the passage of SB151 that supports mental 
health in New Hampshire:  
 
“New Hampshire children are facing mental health challenges, exacerbated by the isolation of the 
COVID years. New Hampshire Republicans have been working to tackle this complicated and vital issue, 
including ways to improve mental health education in our schools,” stated Lang 
 
“Senate Bill 151 is a continuation of those efforts through the expansion of adequate education 
standards to include mental health education. During a period where we’ve experienced a mental health 
crisis, especially amongst out youth, it’s critical we help provide the tools they need to overcome it.” 
 

### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


